
<Notice Regarding the Use of the World Heritage Bus> 

The World Heritage Bus operates with a fixed seating capacity. During 

the Chinese New Year holiday, a large number of passengers are 

expected between Tuesday, January 28, and Tuesday, February 4. Please 

note that boarding will not be possible once all seats are occupied. 

 

For direct travel between Takaoka Station/New Takaoka Station and 

Shirakawa-go, please use the Express Takayama Line (reservation 

required). 

⇒Please visit the Express Takayama Line webpage for more details.  

https://www.kaetsunou.co.jp/ol/highway/takayama.html 

You can make reservations for the Express Takayama Line here ⇒ Japan 

Bus Online Reservation Site 

URL: https://japanbusonline.com/en/AllRouteList 

 

◇ Inquiries Regarding Reservations for the Takayama Line ◇ 

Kaetsunou Express Bus Center 

Tel: 0766-22-4890 

https://www.kaetsunou.co.jp/ol/highway/takayama.html
https://japanbusonline.com/en/AllRouteList

